
NEWSLETTER 
24th April 2022

DIVINE MERCY SUNDAY: 24th APRIL
Ceremonies, including Mass, will take place in the Cathedral on Sun 24th April at 2.30pm.

DO THIS IN MEMORY MASS
Tues 26th April at 6.30pm. This is the final Mass of preparation for First Communion Class. 

INSTALLATION OF BISHOP MICHAEL DUIGNAN
On Sunday 1st May, our new bishop Michael Duignan will be formally installed as our Bishop, 
in the Cathedral at 3.00pm. If you would like to represent this Parish, please contact the 
Priory Office 091 582884 not later than Fri of Easter week – 22nd April.

ROSARY IN MAY
Rosary each evening at 7.00pm (NB!) at the Grotto (weather permitting).

FIRST COMMUNION
Saturday 14th May at 11.30am. Boys/Girls from second class, with their families and teachers 
are now making final preparations

SYNOD PATH
Pope Francis’ invitation to all the Baptised to share more fully in the life of the Church 
through the exercise of Synodality is receiving a positive response in Parishes across the 
country. In this Parish, we will shortly be making arrangements to engage with the process.

EASTER DUES
Once again, we appeal to you to support us with your Easter Dues contributions.
The proceeds help to meet the costs involved  in the running of our Church and halls.

TROCAIRE BOXES
Trocaire boxes can be handed in at the Priory Office. Your generosity enables Trocaire to 
maintain support for all their projects.


